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19th September 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of the support for Year 5, we will be sending additional resources home for the children to do 

outside of school. These are planned activities that run alongside the teaching in school and give the 

children opportunity to rehearse and sharpen knowledge, skills and understanding.  

 

The homework books will come home with your child on a Friday and MUST be completed and returned 

by Wednesday the following week. Each week, we will mark the homework together and set activities 

for the following week. What the children have to do will be recorded in their Communication Diaries and 

the children must only complete the pages indicated. The overview of the selected activities is available 

on the school website on the Year 5 page for reference should there be any confusion. 

 

The homework books are paper and therefore fragile, but every effort must be made to keep the books 

in the best condition.  

 

The answers to the tasks are in the back of the book and children must be discouraged in referring to 

these. Showing the working out is paramount for the children’s understanding in the maths activities.  

 

We understand that children do many things outside of school and we thank you for ensuring that tasks 

are completed and returned as above, despite busy lives. 

 

Research: Homework | EEF (educationendowmentfoundation.org.uk) 

 

Thank you for your support with this.  

  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

Headteacher- John Clifford School 
Nether Street| Beeston| Nottingham | NG9 2AT | 0115 9258057 

jwaring@johnclifford.school 
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